
Full Council 14th September 2021 
 
Additional Christmas Lights 
 

1. Purpose of Report 

To provide requested information to the Council with regard to additional lighting 
on lampposts along Lower High Street to Town Bridge & from the Market Cross to 
the Triangle 

 

2. Background 

i. Two years ago the Christmas Lighting Scheme in Malmesbury was 
enhanced to include strung, icicle lights across the Upper High Street, the 
Market Cross and motif lights on lampposts within that area. 

ii. It was agreed at the last TH&F that the Clerk would find out how many more 
lampposts there are between the Town Bridge and the Triangle and will get 
a quote for them to be decorated. 

iii. The Groundsmen met with the suppliers and concluded that there are 19 
suitable lampposts for decoration 

 

3. Financial Implications & Risks 

i. To provide an electricity supply to each of the 19 lampposts it would be 
£4,085.00 

ii. To decorate each of the 19 lampposts it would be a further £1,805.00 
 

4. Proposal 

The Committee decides whether it wishes to provide electricity supplies to 
additional lampposts & decorate 

 
Claire Mann 

Acting Town Clerk 
September 2021 

             


